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Week Beginning Monday April 24th 2017. 

Thought for the week: 
 “Alleluia he is risen!” 

Dear Parents, 
 Easter 2017.  A very Happy Easter to everyone. Welcome back to our final term of the school 
year and many thanks on behalf of everyone for your Easter cards/gifts. I trust everyone had a 
good break and are now suitably refreshed for the term ahead.   
 It is particularly important that as we come back to school we keep the boys and girls in Y3 in 
our prayers. On May 20th they will be making their First Holy Communion, as we begin this 
final term together I would ask that you remember the children, their families and teachers at this 
most special of times. 
Sacramental Programme 2017.  The workshop for Y3 and their families in the lead up to First 
Holy Communion is on Wednesday May 4th at 1.30pm in the school hall. 
Confirmation 2017. A reminder that this takes place on Thursday June 22nd at 7.00pm 
KS 2 SATs. I spoke to Y6 today about the up and coming SATs beginning on May 8th. My two 
key messages to them were firstly to make sure they come to school each and every day. 
Secondly I told them not to worry or become anxious about the tests, all they have to do is “try 
their best” which I know they all will. 
School Term Dates. I will write on Friday with all the key dates/activities for the term ahead. 
This half term ends for the children on Friday May 26th returning on Monday June 5th at the 
normal time. We break up for the summer holidays on Friday July 21st at 1.00pm.  Please note 
that Friday June 23rd and Friday June 30th are Teacher Days and school will be closed for 
the children. 
Please pray for: Betty Lordan RIP and all the Lordan and Logue family at this sad time for all of 
them. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation and support with these matters. 
 
M. Aldred   Head teacher  




